
Please Join the Republican Women of Purpose on April 5th to hear
SCOTT GOLDEN

A REPORT CARD FOR REPUBLICANS

Scott is the newly elected Chair of the Tennessee Republican Party. He has
been involved in Republican politics since 1988 with a wealth of experience in
national, state and local efforts. This will be an informative and inspiring time
as our party looks ahead to this opportunity and responsibility of our recent

VICTORY.

Wednesday, April 5th TPC Southwind
Social time 10:30 am
Meeting at 11:00 am

Reservations are required - $25 per person
Please make checks payable to Republican Women of Purpose

Reservation deadline is Friday, March 31st.

RSVP to Stephanie Hube at 901-854-6674 or email rwoplunch@gmail.com.
Reservations must be guaranteed. If you do not attend, you will be billed $25.
*To be removed or added to the standing reservations list, contact Stephanie.

April Program Change


